
 
 

 

November 21, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Victory Caravan Park Closure in December  

 

Central Darling Shire Council is advising residents and visitors to the Shire that Victory 
Caravan Park, at Wilcannia, will be closed between Monday December 4 and Friday 
December 15.  
 
The reason for this closure is to allow for electrical upgrade work at the caravan park 
including new powerheads to sites.  
 
The work is being funded by the NSW Government Crown Reserves Improvement Fund. 
Ends. 
 
Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 


